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October 15, 2020 
 
 
To: Property owners in Joly Township,  
 

RE: Survey 
 
At the recent meeting of Joly Council held on October 14, 2020 Council reviewed the 
survey results that were included with Final Tax Bills.   
 
On behalf of the Township of Joly we would like to thank everyone that took the time to 
fill out and respond to the recent survey. 
 
Each and every suggestion and comment was read and noted.  
 
Council will take these suggestions into consideration in upcoming budgets.  
 
Once again, Council and staff thank you for voicing your concerns and opinions. 
  


